
Week O.B.E 

Ash— Millie, Isabel 

Elm— Orlagh 

Fir– Oliver  

Hazel— Lois 

Larch— Luca 

Oak— Nariman 

Willow— Reese 

Week  O.B.E 

Ash— Isaac 

Elm— Holly 

Fir–  Ethan 

Hazel— Harvey 

Larch— Jack 

Oak— Maisie 

Willow— Belle 

Diary Dates 

21st June—Fir class Mini 

Olympics at John Port 

22nd June—KS2 Inspire Day 

9am.  

22nd June—Ash, Elm and 

Fir trip to Wollaton leaving 

at 9am.  

25th June—JCB visit 

3rd July—Hazel and Larch 

Play 6pm 

6th July—Sports Day KS1 

am.  KS2 pm. 

9th—13th July—Transition 

to new classes 

12th July— Oak and Willow 

Play 6pm 

17th July—KS2 Cadbury 

World Trip 

19th July—Leavers Assem-

bly 2:30pm 

 

Funding Award 

We have been very for-

tunate to receive the 

news that we have been 

award £10,000 from the 

Lottery Funding for our 

new trim trail. A num-

ber of people have 

worked incredibly hard 

to secure us this funding 

and we are very grate-

ful. Unfortunately the 

work cannot be complet-

ed during the Summer 

holidays but it has been 

booked in for the Au-

tumn Term. We are very 

excited to see and use 

this new equipment. 

New Gym Equipment 

Over the half term holi-

day the new gym equip-

ment has been installed. 

This has been purchased 

by the Findern Funding 

Committee. The School 

Council were involved 

in the decision making 

and the equipment was 

voted for by the whole 

school. Please can we 

remind parent/carers 

that this is not be used 

before or after school. 

This equipment does 

have a height restriction 

of 1.4m so children us-

ing this equipment need 

to be at this height or 

taller.  

Sports Day 

On Friday 6th July we 

will be holding our 

Sports Day. Ash, Elm 

and Fir will start Sports 

Day at 9:15 and finish 

around 11 am. Hazel, 

Larch, Oak and Willow 

will start their Sports 

Day at 1:30pm and will 

be finished by the end 

of the school day. All 

are welcome to join us 

on this day.  

Ash Class Assembly 

On Friday 15th June, 

Ash class held their an-

nual Father’s Day as-

sembly.  The children 

performed a song and 

played their own in-

struments made out of 

recycled materials. The 

children were so confi-

dent and spoke clearly. 

A huge thank you to all 

the parents and carers 

who attended your 

continued support is 

much appreciated. 

Have a great Father’s 

Day! 

Insect Repellent 

This time of year we 

advise that children 

wear insect repellent or 

wristbands to avoid 

getting bitten.  

 

 

 

Green Flag 

To get the Green Flag, we 

had to send a request to 

the foundation who runs 

the Green Flag. They sent 

an inspector to school 

who the Eco Committee 

met with. We took her all 

around the school to  see 

the vegetable garden, the 

nature area, the front gar-

den and many more plac-

es the school have devel-

oped. After that we went 

back to the library and 

we were asked some 

question about what the 

Eco Committee does. 

Written by Joey Adcock.  

This flag has been years 

of hard work for Mrs 

Preston, the Eco Commit-

tee and the whole school. 

A huge well done to all 

involved! 

Cycling 

Some children from KS2 

went to a cycling compe-

tition. When we arrived 

there was a team sprint 

which is where 4 cyclists 

went round in a line. Af-

ter 1 lap the rider at the 

front exited the track. Af-

ter the second lap the 2nd 

rider left the track and so 

on. There was also a cross 

country event where eve-

ryone went round an off 

road track. 
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